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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Catherine Connolly 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
17/09/2021 
 
PQ 43641-21 – Deputy Catherine Connolly: To ask the Minister for Health the number of whole-time 
equivalent vacancies in the role of specialist in public health medicine.  
 
 
Dear Deputy Connolly, 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
In relation to the above, we responded to this query today under PQ 43642-21.   We have included a 
copy for your attention. 
  
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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